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Kannad Marine – Safelink EPIRB Recall 

 

Ref. 003-16          
Issued 22/01/16 

 

The Ship Registry wish to advise all ship owners, operators and masters of a global product 

recall that is effective for two specific types of EPIRB. The affected models are Kannad 

Marine Safelink EPIRBs, with the following particulars: 

 

EPIRB Safelink Manual+ GPS (part number K1202311) 

EPIRB Safelink Auto GPS (part number K1202367) 

 

According to Kannad Marine, the problem identified is that ‘the yellow body plastic may 

prematurely age when subjected to specific environmental conditions which has the 

potential to impact on its long term effectiveness in the field’. As a result, there is concern 

that its functionality may be impaired in an emergency situation. 

 

Kannad Marine are advising that if you believe you have one of the affected EPIRBs, you 

should not use this as the primary search and rescue beacon on board your vessel. 

 

Owners of the affected product are requested to register their ownership at a dedicated 

website from which the product recall will be co-ordinated.  

 
Further information and photographs of the affected products can be viewed on the product 

 recall page of Kannad Marine.
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note - The Isle of Man Ship Registry cannot give legal advice. Where this document provides guidance on the law it 

should not be regarded as definitive. The way the law applies to any particular case can vary according to circumstances - for 

example, from vessel to vessel. You should consider seeking independent legal advice if you are unsure of your own legal 

position. 
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